
 

This week certificates were 
awarded to: 

Ladybird class—  Lily C, 
Rory & Ozzy 

Dragonfly class— Evie,      
Rosie & Esmee    

Butterfly class— Cosmo,   
Elliot & Felicity 

Firefly class— William, Remi 
& Olivia  

Cricket class—  Keenan, Isla 
& Alana 

 

Mrs Pocock’s golden phone 
call last week went to    

Grace H 

What a great week we have had!  

Dragonfly Class 

Dragonfly class have been playing the glockenspiel 

this week during their music lesson.  What a lovely 

sound they have been making!  

Reminder to return the new   

permissions form.  Even if you 

have filled one in this year, 

please can you complete and 

return to the office.  

Congratulations to our Cricket Class 

who topped the charts this week with 

98% attendance!  

 

 

 
More photos from our fabulous week at school can 

be found on our Facebook page 

Dates to remember:  

7th Dec — PTA 

Christmas craft event 

and Save the Children  

Christmas Jumper Day  

8th Dec—KS2 Carol 

Service  

CHRISTMAS CRAFT 

EVENT  

A reminder that the deadline 

to book tickets for the    

Christmas craft event is   

midnight on Monday 4th   

December.  

No late payments for tickets 

will be accepted due to   

needing enough time to get 

supplies of food.  

Please email                  

friendsofbanwell@gmail.com 

to detail any allergies or   

dietary requirements (poster        

attached).  

As a school, we raised 

£137.93 for the Poppy 

Appeal. Many thanks for 

your support.  

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=12245
https://www.facebook.com/BanwellSchool/


What a great week we have had!  

More photos from our fabulous week at school can 

be found on our Facebook page 

You may have seen that we are         

currently advertising for an LSA. 

This is an exciting                    

opportunity to join our friendly 

team of LSAs in a rewarding role 

supporting a number of our KS2 

pupils who have a  variety of 

SEN needs.  

If you are interested or know   
anyone who may be interested in 

the role please don’t  delay in       
applying as the advert closes on 
Monday 4 December 2023. 
Please click here for  further   
information and to apply or if you 
would like to discuss the role 
please call us ASAP!   

Christmas season is well 

underway but, as we are 

all aware, this time of 

year also brings with it 

many illnesses all of 

which we all want to 

avoid. Please can  you 

remind your children 

about the importance of 

regular hand washing 

particularly after using 

the toilet and before 

eating.  

 

 

 

 

Afterschool club have been 

making beautiful Christmas 

craft this week.  

We will be taking part in the Na-

tional Save the Children Christ-

mas Jumper Day on 7th          

December.  If your children 

would like to wear their        

Christmas jumpers on this day, 

please click here to donate via   

our JustGiving page. There is no 

set amount to give anything you 

can spare is appreciated.  

Forest School  

A  big thank you to one of our 

parents who has donated some 

logs to create some  lovely 

benches in our forest school 

area.  

The Christmas trees in the    

reception area have been    

decorated by one of our       

Ladybird class and Dragonfly 

class and we think they look 

great! 

https://www.facebook.com/BanwellSchool/
https://banwellprimary.naht-recruiter.com/
https://christmas.savethechildren.org.uk/fundraising/CJD230023089

